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Information Sharing Policy 

The aim of this policy is to explain how and why we might share information about your 

child.  

Information can be shared between parents/carers of the child and our staff, between our 

nursery and any other setting your child attends or between our nursery and other 

professionals involved with your child. 

All information we hold on your child will be handled with regards to confidentiality, we 

only share information if it is necessary to do so for the benefit of your child. 

At Blackwell Montessori Nursery Ltd we support all learning at home and welcome you to 

tell us anything your child enjoys doing or finds difficult. This will help us to support your 

child’s learning and development within nursery. We will also share similar information with 

you and talk with you about how you can help your child develop skills at home, based on 

our knowledge and observations of your child. 

Under the EYFS guidelines we may find it necessary to share information with any other 

provider that looks after your child. This will be a two way flow of information between 

providers and may include learning and developmental information. 

It is sometimes necessary to share information with other professionals involved with your 

child. This is done for the safety and well being of your child, which is the paramount 

commitment of our nursery. 

Blackwell Montessori Nursery Ltd has got a Confidentiality Policy in place. 


